



Dear Friend of the Library,

Thank you for becoming a member of the Friends of the Decatur Public Library (FOL) for the **2024 Membership Year** which is good through December 31, 2024. The Decatur Public Library is a very significant resource to Decatur and surrounding communities. Your membership dollars help support projects and programs for library patrons of all ages and interests.

2025 is fast approaching. Your membership in the Friends of the Library will need to be renewed as of January 1 in order to continue to enjoy the benefits of membership. You will receive a 10% discount on future purchases and a \$5 coupon good at any time in 2025.

We will also honor older coupons.

As a friend you are entitled to attend and vote at our annual meeting. We will elect new and continuing Board Members and discuss the annual budget. Board meetings are held at 4:00 p.m. on the second Thursday of each month. For January, the meeting will be held on the 9<sup>th</sup> unless otherwise announced.

We are located inside the library on the first floor across from the History Room. Our sales room hours are Mon. & Tues. 10:30am – 2:30 p.m., Thurs. 3:00 pm – 6:30 p.m., and the 2<sup>nd</sup> and 4<sup>th</sup> Saturdays 9:30am – 12:30pm. We always appreciate donations of books, puzzles, audio books and DVDs.

Please follow us on Facebook or visit our website to learn the latest news from Friends of the Library.

Again, thank you for becoming a Friend of the Library.

Sincerely,

CHARLES R. SMITH

**Acting President**